
  

Important Safety Notice 
  

Product Recall 

 

Dreamgro Lullaby Travel Soother – Mermaid   
 
    

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are recalling the above products due to a safety risk. The products feature 
a gold star decoration which may detach easily and present a choking hazard.  
 
The products were on sale in our stores and online between April 2024 and 
May 2024. The only affected products are the mermaid design with gold star 
which comes in two colours – blue and pink. The products are marked with the 
style code DF156-MT or DF156-LI. No other designs from the same brand are 
affected by this recall. One of the following product codes will be printed on the 
price ticket and your receipt – 916223, 916228. 
 
If you purchased one of the affected products, please stop using it 
immediately and return to any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  
  
For further enquiries, please contact our Customer Service team on: 
  

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 
• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 

 
 
Ref: PR SP250017 (UK ROI) / Display until: 4th September 2024  


